
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 4/5/2016 8:46:57 PM

Subject: RE: One SC Update for Site Visits

Thank you. The brief has been updated.
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 7:36 PM

To: Priester, Nicole; Glaccum, David

Subject: One SC Update for Site Visits
 
Verified organizations.
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